
Meeting of March 19, 2014 
 
Present:  John Katz 
                 Bruce Firger 
                 Christopher Lamarre, Principal Assessor 
 
Meeting called to order by Chris Lamarre. 
 
Minutes of prior meeting approved on a motion by Bruce seconded by John.  All in favor. 
 
Old Business:  None 
 
New Business:  Chris informed the other Board members there are two sites that are being looked at by 
a private enterprise for solar installation.  One is off of Van Deusenville Road & the other is south of the 
former Rising Paper Co.  The state encourages projects of this nature, along with tax credits, because 
most of them are in a brownfield site or are capped.  There may be a warrant at town meeting for the 
town to enter into a PILOT agreement.  Chris would like town counsel or a consultant on this. 
 
Chris would like to have some money in the budget to hire outside help in inspections of properties.  
Only talking about $4,600. 
 
Received a letter from Paul Kleinwald stating that he feels the assessors do not have the authority to 
solicit the information requested on the income & expense forms. 
 
Chris brought the Board up to date on the pending ATB cases. 
 
With no further business, 
 
Board voted to close the meeting & go into executive session to discuss real estate, personal property & 
CPA abatements. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  Carol Strommer 
 


